## **NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN CONSULTATION EVENT**

Held on Saturday 10 December 2016



Thank you to the 113 North Tawton residents who came to the Town Hall consultation around the draft themes and policies for the Neighbourhood Plan on Saturday.

We will be transcribing all your many comments early in the new year, to feed into the next stage of the process. We shall hold a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Group in January to consider the feedback. This will be open to the public.

The draft housing policies elicited the most responses. Many comments surrounded the Minimum Planning Requirement, and the nature of any new developments.

The capacity of our infrastructure – especially the primary school and health care; parking, shops and jobs were all key issues for many.

If you didn't have chance to come to the event there is still chance to feedback – see the policies on the Council website.

Next steps for the Neighbourhood Plan Group are to finalise the Draft Plan following your feedback, then to hold formal consultations with the North Tawton Town Council, West Devon Borough Council, Devon County Council, Environment Agency, English Heritage, Natural England, land owners, community organisations, and residents.

North Tawton Neighbourhood Plan Group